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Walmart Donates $1,000 for new Mammography Equipment  

 

Yorkton – On Friday August 26 Walmart store manager Dave Pretty presented Ross 

Fisher, Executive Director of The Health Foundation, with a cheque for $1,000. The 

money will be used to assist the purchase of the new digital mammography equipment 

The Health foundation is raising funds for.  

 

“We were very pleased that Walmart decided to make a donation and help our 

fundraising campaign for this new equipment,” said Ross Fisher. “This equipment will 

be an upgrade to the equipment currently in the Yorkton Regional hospital and will 

provide for earlier and more accurate diagnosis of breast cancer. We hope to complete 

our fundraising campaign and order the equipment later this fall. “  
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For further information, please contact Ross Fisher, Executive Director, at 786-0507 
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